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COVID-19 Related Service Changes 

 
Effective immediately, the City of El Paso Environmental Services 
Department (ESD) will only pickup household waste placed inside gray bins 
on collection days.  
 
Previously for a small fee the department allowed customers to dispose of 
extra household trash by bagging the extra waste and placing the bagged 
waste on the curb next to their gray bins on their collection day.  
 
To protect ESD drivers and reduce the risk of spreading COVID-19, the 
department is no longer allowing drivers to exit their vehicles to collect the 
extra, bagged trash placed on the curb.  
 
CUSTOMERS SHOULD AVOID PLACING EXTRA BAGGED TRASH ON 
THE CURB. ONLY TRASH PLACED INSIDE A GRAY TRASH BIN WILL BE 
COLLECTED.  
 
ESD reminds customers that all trash placed inside gray trash bins should 
bagged to prevent the waste from falling out of the bin.   
 
For more information, please visit www.elpasotexas.gov/environmental-
services.  
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